
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school on Monday of this week. The second quarter will begin on Tuesday. 

This is a great time to refocus and reset our goals.  

 

We still have a few fundraiser items that have not been picked up. It is very important that we get 

these picked up on Monday. Please call the office if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you again to everyone who helped make our PTA dance this past Friday a success. We 

had a blast.  

 

Girls soccer and boys volleyball will be at home on Tuesday against Northern and at Mendenhall 

on Thursday. Football will play at Southwest Middle School on Wednesday.   

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


